
Our Ref: TRI/LPA/PS07/22-23
12 September 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

I am writing to inform you of the revision session being held in the Geography department this academic year
for all Year 11 Geography students.

These sessions have been strategically planned to interleave the topics that students find the most
challenging. Attached to this letter are the details of which sessions we are running and when.

Attendance is not compulsory, but we have found that those who regularly attend achieve up to two grades
better in their final exams. We are also offering an “all you can eat Domino’s pizza party” for anyone who
attends regularly and will be serving refreshments each session.

These revision sessions will run on Thursdays afterschool from 3:15 to 4pm every week (starting 15th
September) in F25.

Some students will be expected to attend, especially if their mock grades fall short of their target. Please can I
urge you to encourage your son/daughter to attend.

Kind Regards

Tom Ritchie
Head of Geography
tritchie@theangmeringschool.co.uk
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